
 
 
CirNo28/AJB/AY2020-21/JANUARY       16th January 2021 

 

 

Subject: Continuation of Distance Learning (DL) for the Next 3 Weeks 
 

Dear Parents,  

 
As per the directives of ADEK, due to the latest developments with the Pandemic, the Abu Dhabi 

National Crisis Committee has taken the decision to continue with the Distance Learning Period for 

the 3 additional weeks till 4th February, 2021.  

 

You can visit the school website for further details and will receive updates via emails. 

 

Important information for Gr 10 IGCSE Gr 11 - AS Level & Gr 12- A Level students 

Pre Mock Examinations scheduled to be held from 17th Jan 2021 in the school on Face-to-Face (F2F) 

mode have been postponed. Further information on the examination will be communicated through 

email. 

 

 

 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
AJB School Administration 


